August 20, 1978

Director

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Gentlemen:

With regard to the requirements of IE Bulletin No.
79-19, please be advised that Norland Corporation, By-
product Material Licenses 48-13403-01 and 48-13403-02,
does not generate any low-level radicactive waste.

Sincerely,
NORLAND CORPORATION
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Russell H. Nord
Radiation Safety Officer

RHN/jls
cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulator Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Div. of Fuel Fac. & Matl. Safety
Washington, DC 20855
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